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2 Thessalonians 3:6-15 NRSVUE                                                   

Now we command you, brothers and sisters, in the name of our Lord          
Jesus Christ, to keep away from every brother or sister living irresponsibly 

and not according to the tradition that they received from us. For you  
yourselves know how you ought to imitate us; we were not irresponsible 

when we were with you, and we did not eat anyone’s bread without paying 
for it, but with toil and labor we worked night and day so that we might not       

burden any of you.  This was not because we do not have that right but in order    
to give you an example to imitate. For even when we were with you, we gave 
you this command: anyone unwilling to work should not eat. For we hear 
that some of you are living irresponsibly, mere busybodies, not doing any 
work. Now such persons we command and exhort in the Lord Jesus Christ to do 

their work quietly and to earn their own living. Brothers and sisters, do not be 
weary in doing what is right. Take note of those who do not obey what we say in 
this letter; have nothing to do with them, so that they may be ashamed. Do not 

regard them as enemies, but warn them as believers. 

***Special Notice:  Thank you for your patience with construction and paving.  For 
the next few weeks, 3rd St. will be closed.   Please use our new entrance on 62/Main 

St. by the Eye Surgeon to access parking,  or park off 161/Granville St. in our lower 
parking lot or in the Jewish Day  School parking lot.*** 



     If you are new today,  
or if  you have new info… BE CONNECTED!        

 complete a CONNECT card,  
or scan this code...  

 
 

<<<< Please SCAN to GIVE   



 

Join Team  

New Albany UMC   

WALK TO END HUNGER! 

TOGETHER we are ending hunger and poverty in Central Ohio and around 

the world one step at a time! Learn more at the Impact Fair where you can 

learn how you make a difference locally and globally through interactive sta-

tions - and how to get involved beyond the Walk. There will also be music, 

activities and games for the whole family!  There are three different lengths 

for the walk (¾ mile, 1.75 miles and 3.5 miles in length). 

When: Sunday September 28th  

Time: 1:00pm Impact Fair   2:00pm Walk begins  

Where: Scioto Audubon Metro Park: Maier Place 

Pavilion 400 W Whittier St Columbus, OH 43215  

Scan QR code to register or to donate to the walk   



Come sing with us!   

We are looking for singers in     
all voice parts! Contact us for 
more  information and to set 
up a  simple audition with Dr.       
Martin.  We do a variety of 
styles of music with special  
music for Holiday services 
throughout the year. 

 You can contact Dr. Martin at  

mikemartin1003@gmail.com 
 
Must posses basic music        
skills, an ability to learn music     
quickly and be able to commit 

to the entire choral season. The Chancel Choir sings each Sunday 
morning at 11:00 am and rehearsals are Thursday evenings at 7:00 
pm.  Consider joining us for excellent music making and small group 
fellowship with this great group of people.  

CALL TO ACTION! 

A cold winter is coming!

Our knitting team is 

working on toboggan -

style hats for men,       

women and children at 

Open Shelter.  If  anyone 

is interested in helping with this project, contact Helen  

Pestel at hpestel38@gmail.com.  She and Jean Beach have 

created a pattern to make it easier for those making hats!  

Can’t knit? No problem—ANYONE may donate new or 

clean, gently used winter hats.  We will have a collection 

box in the lobby.  Deadlines for the hats are Oct 7 and Nov 

11, the next dates that our Open Shelter team will be         

visiting the shelter.  You may also contact our Open Shelter 

leader Karen Dennis if you have any questions …               

dklcats 13@gmail.com. 

Join Us for Lunch with Missionary Willie Berman 

Come join us next 
Wednesday,            

September 17th at 
12:00 noon for lunch 

and a special             
opportunity to hear 

from Willie Berman, 
GBGM missionary. 

Willie will share about 
the Mexico Mission we have partnered with for many years.  This is a 
great chance to learn more about the ministry and discover ways you 

can be part of supporting it in the future.  Please RSVP to Pastor 
Heather so we can plan the food count. 

hnordgren@newalbanyumc.com 

SEPTEMBER 28th   

11am Worship 
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